
KIMBERLY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
FOOD SERVICE 

 
 

 
TO:           SCHOOL BOARD 
FROM:     ROXANNE MUMM 
RE:            BOARD REPORT   
DATE:      FEBRUARY 19, 2020 
 
      
     Things are running smoothly for Kimberly Food Service.  We just finished with the 
Chili Supper which was a big success for the National Honor Society.  
Participation is up at the Elementary School and slightly down at the Middle and High 
Schools, due to Athletic schedules and illness. Soon we will start planning and training 
for summer meals. 
 
Thank-you for your support, Roxanne Mumm 
                                               Food Service Supervisor 


